
Time: 8:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 4, 1977 

Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Community Room 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Nora Lake 

Russell Sweetman 
Charles McQueeney 
Leonard Stubbs 

Washington Township Trustees Russell Miller 
Walter Buchanan 
Duane Snyder 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager John Levermann 

The Meeting was opened by Mayor Green reviewing the purpose of the Meeting: 
to informally discuss with the Trustees Council's position on separation dated 
June 28, 1977. A lengthy discussion followed concerning the pros and cons of 
Centerville's separation from Washington Township. Resulting from the discussion 
were three basic areas of concern and a need for joint cooperation: 

Fire Department= Centerville's input into matters of the Fire 
Department, or the establishment of a Joint Fire 
District. 

Revenue = Monies being paid by Centerville residents to Washington 
Township should be used to the benefit of Centerville 
residents. 

Police Deaprtment=A Contract by Washington Township with the City of 
Centerville for Police Protection. 

As a result of the Meeting, Mr. Snyder invited a Council Representative 
or Representatives to meet with him and the Fire Chief to discuss Fire 
Department matters. A Joint Fire District can be further discussed. City 
Council reviewed areas in which Township monies can be spent to the benefit 
of Centerville residents. The Township Trustees invited the City to bid 
on the Police Contract at the appropriate time. Mr. Snyder would go with 
City police protection only after listening to the desires of Township 
residents. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


